
ATTENTION :  DETOUR DIRECTIONS TO ALL OUR CUSTOMERS COMING FROM THE NORTH:  Chicago 

and surrounding areas and Dyer, St. John, Lowell, Crown Point, Munster, Highland and more: 

 

There is going to be a detour and Highway 231 coming into DeMotte is going to be closed for bridge 

repairs.    If coming from the North you will have 2 options.   

 

1.)  This would be the scenic route!   You can still take Rt. 2 from Lowell, Crown Point, etc... or If you take 

I 65 you can still get off on Rt 2 exit and take it 5 miles east where it junctions at the blinker with 231.  

That is where 231 will be closed.  So instead of turning right or south you will just go straight east across 

the highway onto the county road.    Take that down to 650 which is the first road going south.  Follow 

650 over the river and past the old Marti's Restaurant.  Keep going south to a 4 way stop.  (650  now 

turns into 700).  Continue south all the way to 1400.  You will see a couple big greenhouses and a field 

full of mum plants on your right.  Turn west unto 1400 and take that back up to 231.  Just cross the 

highway and you are back on our road (15th Ave).  Go 1/2 mile to our driveway.  It's just a scenic square 

around the detour.   We will have signs posted on the turning points.   

  

2.)  You can also stay on I 65 and take it a few miles further to the Rt. 10 exit.   Take Rt. 10 east to a big 

John Deere dealership--Castognia's on the corner.  Take a left and go north about 4 miles to a four way 

stop.  Just keep going straight north thru the little town of DeMotte and we are about 1 mile outside of 

town.  You will go past Kalbro Greenhouse on the left then watch for our sign on the right and turn left 

onto 15th Ave.  Go just 1/2 mile and you will see our farm and sign on the left.  You have arrived. 

 

If you are coming from the south just take your normal route - there are no road closures. 

 

OUR ADDRESS FOR GPS IS 713 15TH AVE NW, DEMOTTE   Be sure to put in AVE not St.    

PUT 219-987-2424   IN YOUR CELL PHONE AND GIVE US A CALL IF YOU THINK YOU ARE LOST.   

 

 


